
From: Rod Harper  
Sent: 19 September 2022 10:07 
To: Planning 
Subject: tree outside 44 leighton road 
 
I hope it is not too late to express my dismay at the thought of this beautiful 
tree being cut down because of possible future damage to a nearby resident . 
it is one in a splendid row of planes which all go towards making Leighton road 
so pleasant . please do not destroy it  
 Rod harper  
9 montpelier grove  
 


